
 

UMPL Enterprise Agreement Update 18-06-21 
 

Your Union bargaining representatives met with Utilities Management Pty Ltd (SAPN/Enerven) yesterday (17 

June 2021) to try and resolve negotiations for a new Enterprise Agreement. 

 

Unfortunately, UMPL is maintaining its unprecedented and radical agenda to cut wages and allowances for 

Enterprise Agreement covered employees. The company is seeking to implement a two-tiered wage 

arrangement which would severely undermine the wages and job security of current SAPN and Enerven 

employees. 

 

Your SBU reps advised UMPL prior to the meeting that we cannot endorse, and will actively campaign 

against, any proposal that reduces the wages, allowances or job security of Union Members. UMPL’s latest 

offer does all three. 

 

You can access the current position of the company and the SBU via this LINK. 

 

The SBU Unions are now calling on ALL Union Members. Your wages and job security are under attack, it’s 

time to stand up and fight back! 

 

The SBU is asking ALL Union Members to participate in a four or eight hour strike on the 1st of July 2021 – the 

week in which you should be receiving an Enterprise Agreement pay increase.  

 

We need ALL Members to exercise their rights, use your power and participate. It seems we are not going to 

win this fight by just talking, actions speak louder than words. 

 

We will be holding a public rally on the 1st of July 2021 to send a strong message to UMPL management and 

our community. We need YOU to be there with as many of your workmates, family and friends that you can 

bring along. 

 

Download the rally flyer HERE – print it out and circulate it far and wide. 

 

We are expecting a huge turnout, media coverage and we have some surprises in store! 
 

SAME WORK, LESS PAY, WE SAY, NO WAY! 
 

SA Power Workers - Strength Through Unity 

 
For more information regarding the SAPN/Enerven enterprise agreement negotiations, contact your relevant union 

workplace delegate or your Union Organiser:  
Ben Jewell CEPU 0422 339 699 

BenjamenJ@cepusa.com.au 
Scott McFarlane ASU 0426 291 572 

smcfarlane@asu-sant.asn.au  
Sarah Andrews PA 0411 124 351 

sandrews@professionalsaustralia.org.au 

PLEASE SHARE THIS UPDATE WITH YOUR WORKMATES 

https://www.sapowerworkers.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/UMPL-Enterprise-Agreement-Utilities-Management-Pty-Ltd.pdf
https://www.sapowerworkers.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/UMPL-Rally-flyer-010721.jpg
https://www.sapowerworkers.com.au/

